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RATE CHANGES FOR PROVIDERS PARTICIPATING  

IN THE PMHS 

July 5, 2011 
 

Some providers have recently received a letter from the Department of Health and 

Mental Hygiene indicating that there is an overall one percent (1%) decrease in 

fees to be paid to providers effective July 1, 2011.  This letter does not apply to 

participating providers in the PMHS as administered by the Mental Hygiene 

Administration.  There is no increase or decrease in reimbursement for 

participating providers. 

 

 


